
 

Up and coming events   
Father Owen – Thursday 6th July 2023 
Jempsons Trip – Friday 14th July 2023 
Residents, Family and Friends Safeguarding Session – Wednesday 26th July 2023 11am 

 !Don’t forget to follow us on Instagram for regular photo updates!  June 2023 
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We are 
excited to 
welcome and 
introduce to 
you, Sue our 
new activities 
Co-Ordinator 
and Debra our 
newest care 
assistant   

 

We have had quite 
an exciting month 
of activities. We 
ventured to 
Hastings Sea front 
where we popped 
into the Hastings 

contemporary art gallery then 
for some fish and chips and 
we finished the day by sitting 
along the sea front watching 
the world go by. 

 

Rye Hospital held an Alice in 
Wonderland event here on 
Sunday 25th June. The residents 
were able to see performances 
by the Rye Players on the lawn 
and in the Rose Garden. It was 
so lovely to see the gardens 
buzzing with people.  

Meet the team! 

Each month we will 
be doing a piece 

about a member of 
our team. It only 

seems fitting to start 
with our Manager 

Julie Harper. 

Julie enjoys running 
for leisure and 

fundraising and so 
far has run four half 

marathons and 
numerous 10k’s  

Julie also enjoys 
spending time with 

her family. 

 
It’s been lovely seeing the motorized wheelchair out and 
about. This is such a useful piece of equipment for our 
residents to use and enjoy the beautiful grounds here at 
Peasmarsh Place 
 

We will be holding an in-house session on Safeguarding for all 
residents family and friends to attend. The aim is to define the 
term safeguarding and give you more information. We hope to see 
as many of you as possible. Tea and biscuits will be provided. 


